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We are looking forward to welcoming parents to 

watch the children in their Christmas Performances. 

This year’s performance in KS1 is Santa’s Setbacks 

and Hey Ewe! in EYFS. The EYFS performance is on 

Wednesday 13th December starting at 9.30am and 

the Year 1&2 performances are on Wednesday 13th 

December 2023 at 2.30pm and Thursday 14th 

December at 9.30am.  We have limited spaces in the 

hall and all tickets have been allocated. 

 




